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BRIDGE MAINTENANCE — US 190 — CORYELL COUNTY 
TxDOT’s Waco District serves McLennan, Bell, Falls, Limestone, Hill, Coryell, Bosque, and 
Hamilton counties  

Apr. 18, 2024 

WACO — Next Tuesday, April 23, TxDOT will close US 190 in both directions from I-14 to FM 2657. The closure, 

scheduled to be active from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., will allow crews to perform bridge maintenance on US 190.   

Motorists will need to utilize BS 190 as an alternate route during the temporary closure. 

TxDOT encourages motorists to slow down, eliminate distractions, and buckle up driving through work 

zones. 

### 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public 

transportation across the state. 
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